
Subject: Re: Lost glove
From: Holly Leach <thleach@sasktel.net>
Date: 2018-06-24 10:38 AM
To: Steve Hom <admin@baseballregina.com>
CC: "columbuspark@gmail.com" <columbuspark@gmail.com>, Wayne Matt <matt.wayne99@gmail.com>

Hi Steve,
If you are able to send this picture to all Regina teams, we would really appreciate it. We are offering a $200 reward. Perhaps some one
found it and are looking for the owner. 

Thanks so much!
Holly
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